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Globally, the involvement of women and girls in physics is very different across countries and is still limited in most of them. Although progress has been made, much remains to be done. 



[bookmark: _GoBack]Therefore, the 28th General Assembly of IUPAP resolves to

1. Extend the work of Working Group 5, for 3 years,

2. Charge the Working Group to organize the 6th IUPAP International Conference on Women in Physics, 

3. Endorse an annual International Women in Physics Day, and

4. Support and encourage Physical Societies, through their National Liaisons, to facilitate the sharing of insights and successful strategies for inclusion and advancement of women in Physics.



